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Greetings! 
 
Summer is almost over and the 
leaves will soon be changing. 
We have had a very busy 
schedule over the summer and 
are starting to get some results 
from our publicity events. 
Several potential members have 
stopped by to visit or to chat 
with us, and we were busy 
during the Western Idaho Fair, 
talking with interested 
observers. Some of them have 
signed up for classes and others 
have come to Thursday nights to 
carve. I appreciate everyone’s 
willingness to speak about our 
art and demonstrate your skills 
as well as your patience in 
answering what seems like 

Our Guild meets the second Thursday of each month all year round at 6:30 
P.M. at the Woodcraft located at the Overland Park Shopping Center at 
7005 West Overland Road, Boise ID 83709   (208) 338-1190.   

endless questions, often the same ones over and over.       
  Our calendar items over the next few weeks goes like this: 
          September 21 – Wood Expo at Woodcraft (demo table outside         
            the store front, 9-6 pm) 
          September 28 – Museum Comes to Life (Julia Davis Park, 9-4  
            pm) 
          September 29 – Dry Creek Farm Days (12-4 pm) 
          October 10 – Club Meeting at Woodcraft 
     We enjoyed a successful Western Idaho Fair, with several of our 
members and former members winning ribbons. If you did not see 
Ted Smith’s falcon, you missed seeing one of the best woodcarvings 
ever seen. It looked so realistic. Also, in the photography section, 
someone entered a photograph of one of our own, Norm Sullivan. It 
was a great black and white portrait of him. I am not sure if it won 
any ribbons, but it was a great picture of him. 
   Start thinking about classes the club can offer to its members. We 
have several great teachers who would be willing to donate their 
time to help others advance in their craft. We may also be able to 
bring in an outsider or two to give classes as well. Upcoming 
possibilities at the Jamboree include Chris Hammack, Dave Stetson, 
Elaine and Fred Stenman, Doug Rose, Larry Crist, and Ryan Olson. In 
November, Ian Norbury will be teaching a class at Woodcraft about 
carving the female portrait. These are all great opportunities to learn 
more and become a better carver. Also think about class 
opportunities after a club meeting to help some of our newer 
members as well as our experienced carvers. 
   We only have 5 months until the IAW Show. By now you should be 
well advanced on your entries for the show and the “5-Section 
Challenge” being done by the Rogue Carvers! I am hoping to get 
some started soon, as I have no idea what entries I want to work on. 
From what I hear, there will be some stiff competition for this 
challenge. I am looking forward to seeing what you all have come up 
with for your entries. 
I think that’s enough for now. Sorry I won’t be at the meeting this 
month, but school comes first. Carolyn will do a great job at running 
a meeting, both this week and next when we start our IAW 
meetings. See you next time! 
Eric Owens, IWG president 

The next meeting is 
September 12, 2013 

1 
2 
3 
4 
5 

mailto:dsharpcarver@hotmail.com


2 

Idaho Woodcarver’s Guild Members Entries and Winners At The Idaho State Fair 
Thanks to Kaye and Kenneth Viste for the Photos.  

Dale Parsons Eric Owens 

Don Brigham 

Gene Fuller 

Doug Rose 

Eric Owens 

Guess Who? 
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August 2013 Meeting was our Summer Picnic.  I was, unfortunately, not at the picnic and 
therefore did not take photos. Thanks to Eric Owens for the following photos.  

Keep this Challenge in mind –  
"The Rogue Carvers Guild invites the Idaho Woodcarvers Guild to a “Five Section Challenge."  
To complete this Challenge, participants must enter a minimum of five carvings in the IAIW 
Show in 2014. Participants must enter one carving in each of the five sections of the IWG 
prospectus. The prospectus can be found at the Idaho Artistry in Wood website, 
www.idahoartistryinwood.org. Each entrant will receive a participation award.  Details to 
follow...“ Carolyn Greener, aka. Rogue Carver and other creative handles 
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Show and Tell 
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In place of current show and tell and, I thought I would bring up some photos from 
the past to fill in this newsletter. 
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Upcoming Events of Interest 
September 21 – Wood Expo at Woodcraft (demo table outside         
            the store front, 9-6 pm) 
September 28 – Museum Comes to Life at the Idaho State Historical 
            Museum in Julia Davis Park 
October 6- Dry Creek Historical Society’s Farm Days in Hidden Springs 
            subdivision. 

The Ramblings of an old Dude who is selling his home 
 by David Sharp 
What is a house? 
It’s simply a building 
made of natural and  
manmade products 
We buy houses 
We say a home is where 
Your heart is 
Over time a house turns 
into a home. 
Our hearts and loved ones 
Make it a home. 
Love fills every inch 
with memories. 
Love nurtures us  
Over the years 
Slowly the bricks and  
mortar and wood 
becomes our home. 
It is no longer just 
protection from  
the elements. 
It has turned into our 
“place to come home to” 
“Any place we hang our hat  
is not home” 
Home is (truly)  
where our heart is” 


